
Important dates to remember for the 
last few weeks of school:

Below is a list of important upcoming dates in June. You may keep this list at 

home as well as your child’s homework book.  Last week was our last time 

to sign out library books for this school year.  Children will still visit the library 

weekly for a story and a chance to read.  Please return any library books 

that you might have at home,  Also, please return any classroom books that 

you have borrowed.   Thanks!

There will not be milk or hot lunch in June so don’t forget to pack a lunch.  

Last Friday was the last day to purchase popcorn for this school year.

Tuesday, June 6th: Aladdin Musical (K-2 will see the 

performance at 1:00).

Tues. June 11th:  Kingswood Field Trip– If you are available to 
meet us, we will see you at Kingswood at 8:50 a.m.

Mon. June 17th: Kid Sing Performance at our school.

Tues. June 18th: Family Picnic Day: Please meet your child at 
our classroom by 11:45 p.m.  Raindate: June 20th.

Fri. June 21st:  Last day of Grade One. Report cards go home.

Note: Please continue to send 
your child’s communication bag 

each day. I will be sending your 

child’s work and notebooks home 

over the next few weeks. Please 

keep these books at home as 

they are sent home. 


